
Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you all had an enjoyable Easter and Eid Mubarak
to our community who are celebrating this week.
The first week back has been a busy one with lots of
fantastic learning taking place. 
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Headteacher’s Update

Efforts to High Things

Year 7 Learner Voice 
Recently, we asked Year 7 about their experiences of our school. Their feedback was
so positive and it was great reading their comments. It made me really proud to be
Headteacher of such a great school. Here are a few examples of what the learners
wrote:

I am happy because I am learning with my friends and making progress on my school
work.
I am happy because all teachers are kind and helpful.
I am happy in school because I feel like I have reached my best in my lessons and I have
a very good friends.
I am very happy because I like learning new things everyday and challenge myself.
I am happy because I have support around me to help with my self progression.
I am happy because I have made good friends and I feel like I am learning lots of new
things and I get a lot of positives.
I am happy because I have made new friends and I feel supported by my teachers and
my friends, also I enjoy my lessons especially art.
All the lessons are very fun and interesting and my teachers support me all the time.
I am very happy in this school because I feel very safe in this school.

Easter Revision Sessions
Well done to all our learners who attended revision session during the
Easter break. Practical exams have already started and it is only 3
school weeks until the first external exam on 9 May.



Thank you to all of our families and our community for your continued support.  

Best wishes,

                                                                       Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                        Headteacher

Uniform Consultation 
This week, I have been doing assemblies with Year 7 to 10 about the proposals for the
new uniform updates for September 2024. 
We are not proposing to change the current uniform but to add some more
options for learners to provide flexibility. The uniform is not gender specific and can
be worn by any learner. To ensure that our uniform is cost effective, there only a few
items which require the logo.
As well as the current uniform, which can still be worn, learners can also choose to
wear the following items:

Skirts will need to be at least knee length (in line with the length of the shorts)
and worn with thick black tights.

Please watch the video on the link below to learn more about the proposals. 
Click to watch video 

Click the link below or scan the QR code to add your feedback on the 
proposals, as part of the consultation. 
Click to give your feedback

Upcoming dates 
Friday 19 April - Y7, Y12 and Y13 progress and wellbeing report sent home (check
your email or school comms app).
Thursday 25 April 3.30-6.30 – Y7 progress evening. 

Efforts to High Things

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6bAmibKlkWM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6bAmibKlkWM
https://forms.gle/8ZaUXXbZtK8aPzk67

